
   

   

       
     

     
     

   

 

 

   
      

        
    

        
      

       
       

    

       
     

   

 

 
 

  
  

  

From: CalTAC <Do-Not-Reply@info.ets.org> 
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 10:44 AM 
To: 
Subject: Reminder:  2019-2020 ELPAC  Then,  Now,  and  Beyond  Webcast 

Dear LEA ELPAC Coordinator: 

On June 24, 2020, Educational Testing Service (ETS) will present a live webcast on 
the forthcoming changes to the administration of the English Language Proficiency 
Assessments for California (ELPAC). We will also provide information about current 
and upcoming events you will need to be aware of, as well as information about 
using ELPAC score information, resources, and tools. 

Topics will include the following: 

 Test suspension updates 
 ELPAC score information 
 ELPAC data 
 Accessing and using ELPAC score results 
 Future ELPAC events, including the introduction of the Alternate ELPAC 
 Tools and resources 

Webcast Link: Access the webcast early from the ELPAC Webcast web page to 
verify that the video and audio work correctly for you. 

Support: If needed, use the chat feature on the webcast page to send a message 
requesting technical support; a staff person will respond to the inquiry. 

Following the Webcast: Materials and an archive of the webcast will be available 
on the ELPAC Archived Webcasts web page, which is available on the [Training] 
tab of the ELPAC website. 

Questions about this ELPAC webcast and all other ELPAC topics should be directed 
to the California Technical Assistance Center (CalTAC), by phone at 800-955-2954 
or by email at caltac@ets.org. 

Sincerely, 

California Technical Assistance Center 
Phone: 800-955-2954 
Fax: 800-541-8455 
Email: caltac@ets.org 
Website: http://www.elpac.org/ 
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